

ETHICS COMMISSION CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO

SUSAN J. HARRIMAN CHAIRPERSON April 10, 2007

Emi Gusukuma Vice-Chairperson

Doug Comstock, Chair Sunshine Ordinance Task Force 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102

EILEEN HANSEN COMMISSIONER

Re: Ethics Complaint No. 10-061108

JAMIENNE S. STUDLEY COMMISSIONER

CHARLES L. WARD
COMMISSIONER

Dear Chairperson Comstock:

JOHN ST. CROIX EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Pursuant to Section V.A.3. of the San Francisco Ethics Commission's Regulations for Investigations and Enforcement Proceedings ("the Regulations"), the Ethics Commission conducted an investigation into the above-referenced complaint, referred by the Task Force to the Commission on November 3, 2006.

The Commission has determined that there is insufficient evidence to find that a violation of the Sunshine Ordinance occurred. For this reason, the Ethics Commission has dismissed this matter. Pursuant the Regulations, no further action is contemplated in regard to this complaint. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Richard Mo, Chief Enforcement Officer, at (415) 252-3100.

Sincerely.

John St. Croix

Executive Director